
Jerome Manarchuck

From:

	

Jerome Manarchuck
Sent:

	

Thursday, January 14, 2016 4:00 PM
To:

	

REKONOMO@AOL.COM
Cc:

	

Victoria McCauley
Subject:

	

WRJE(AM)

Dear Mr. Ekonomo,

On January 11, 2016 I received your letter regarding AM station WRJE(AM) on 1600 kHz at Dover, Delaware. However, I
am sorry to inform you that the station's license has been cancelled for failure to respond within 30 days of our letter
which was dated December 2, 2015. The letter requested that you provide the following:

Evidence documenting the Station's operational status since January 14,
2014, the date of silence noted in its last renewal application,2 indicating the location, effective
radiated power and antenna height above ground level for all periods of operation. Also include
copies of all leases, personnel records, engineering records, station logs, invoices, bills, checks
written or received, credit card charges, wire transfers or deposits of funds relating to the
Station's operation. Please include pictures of the Station's facilities during this timeframe, and
provide exact Station coordinates.

Unfortunately we did not receive a response within 30 days and the letter response we did receive provided very little
regarding the information that was requested. Therefore, WRJE(AM)'s license was cancelled as of yesterday. If you
have any questions please contact Victoria McCauley by phone (202-418-2136) or by email (Victoria.McCauIey@fcc.gov ).

Regards
Jerry

Jerome J. Manarchuck, P,E.
Electronics Engineer
Media Bureau/Audio Division
202-418-7226
Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov


